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Important Information for the Month of December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!  

Kindly note the following important information for the month of December: 

1. Unit Test 3 (for Classes I – V) and Periodic Test 2 (for Classes VI – VIII) commence 

from Thursday, 15 December 2022 and culminates on Friday, 23 December 2022. 

2. Date sheet and Syllabus have been already shared through respective Class Broadcast 

group. 

3. Christmas Carnival will be celebrated in school on Saturday, 24 December 2022.  

Please stay tuned for updates! 

4. Winter vacations starts from Monday, 26 December 2022 till Saturday, 07 January 

2023. 

5. PTM for Unit Test 3 and Periodic Test 2 will be conducted on Saturday, 07 January 

2023. 

 

 

Note: PTM is scheduled on the last day of winter break. Kindly plan your vacation such that 

you can attend your child’s PTM. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


